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Greetings and Blessings into the New Year.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Former President Betty Hill on her past leadership and 

continued support in the coming year. We plan to meet again in person in February and I look forward to 
seeing you all. As we continue to coordinate and plan our coming year please feel free to contact any of 
the clubs leadership if you have any program ideas, meeting location thoughts, or questions in general. 

While I realize we are all still learning how to navigate through unknown waters, I feel it is our job to 
continue to inform and lead the women and people of our community into the new year. 

It is time to not only stand but act upon our God given right to freedom, justice and what our forefa-
thers set into motion as the American way.  

If you have not already done so please mail in your membership dues. We have begun plans for an 
exciting year and I hope everyone will continue to support and help grow the DCRWC. 

  
Thank you, 
Jaime LeVeck, President  
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 

 
Darke County Republican Women 

 

Conference Call 
 

Board Meeting Minutes - Monday, December 14, 2020 
 

Call opened at 6:30 p.m.  
 

ATTENDANCE: Lyn Bliss, Wavelene Denniston, Delores Ely, Betty Hill, Jaime LeVeck, Cindy Pike and Sherry 
Ward. A quorum is present. 
 

 It was noted that Sharon Kennedy will be at the Nature Center on December 30, 2020 at 9 a.m.  
 

Also noted that Carol Ginn's mother passed away this morning.  
 

The purpose of this conference call meeting is to appoint the DCRW's Club officers for the years 2021-2022. 
This will be ratified at the next Regular Business meeting.  
 

The December newsletter stated that the by-laws say the "board members can fill the two positions (President 
and 2nd Vice President) of the out going board members". Lyn Bliss made a motion to appoint Jaime LeVeck as 
President and Delores Ely as 2" Vice President to fill those positions. Motion seconded and approved. These 
names will be ratified at the next regular business meeting.  
 

It was mentioned an audit will need to be done on the treasurer books. Cindy Pike will ask Carol Ginn to do the 
audit.  
 

There was discussion on endorsing Sharon Kennedy to run for Chief Justice of Ohio Supreme Court. Cindy Pike 
made a motion that the club adopt a resolution to support her candidacy. Approved by board.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m. Sherry Ward, Secretary 




